
To whom it may concern,
 
I send this submission in support of the bill to ensure unborn children are afforded the most
basic of human rights: life. I therefore support Senator John Madigan who introduced into the
Senate the Health Insurance Amendment Bill that would remove Medicare funding for sex-
selection abortions. Aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender is not a medical
procedure and should therefore not be afforded Medicare benefits. Please consider the
sacredness of creation, that every developing human being is treated with respect.
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